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2. INFORMATION
2.1 Kettering Partnership holds an annual conference in October each year.  This year will be the seventh.   
2.2 The conference normally hears from keynote speaker drawn from partner agencies in the public, business and voluntary sector.  
2.3 Partners also use the conference as an opportunity to showcase their organisations’ services as well as carrying out any consultations they may have going on.
3. KETTERING PARTNERSHIP CONFERENCE 2015
3.1 Following the continued success of previous years, this year’s conference has been scheduled for 15th October 2015.
3.2 The proposal for this year’s conference is to use the event to build on the success of the last one and to report on progress of targets set in the current Sustainable Community Strategy.  
3.3 With regards to format, we shall be trying to make the conference slightly more interactive than on previous occasions as according to the evaluations there was support for the networking and partnership update side of things, but also a request that there be less sitting down. 
3.4 It is suggested that the following subjects be included:

· Each priority to update on progress of Sustainable Community Strategy

· Skills – what is happening across the partnership using examples from learning providers.
· Health and Wellbeing Service – and interactive session where delegates will be invited to a market place approach and try out activities and hear about the work of partners
· Regeneration and improvements in local town centres
3.5
The current Sustainable Community Strategy comes to an end in October 2016.  It is proposed, at this conference, to start the process of consulting on what the next strategic priorities should be for the new Community Strategy ending in 2019.
3.6 Participants would be able to take the opportunity to partake in networking opportunities at the end of the conference over lunch, which is often seen as the most valuable part of any conference.
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PURPOSE OF REPORT


To ask the Executive Board to discuss and agree on the format for this year’s LSP Conference





RECOMMENDATION


The LSP Executive:


Agrees the format for this year’s conference and identifies any further areas of focus.


Authorises officers to progress with the plans for the conference.








